
From: John BRAYLEY 
Sent: Sunday, 3 September 2017 1:05 AM
To: Michael PEZZULLO <michael.pezzullo@border.gov.au>; Michael OUTRAM
<Michael.Outram@border.gov.au>
Cc: Mandy NEWTON <MANDY.NEWTON@BORDER.GOV.AU>
Subject: Response re position
 
Sec and A/Comm
 
I have thought about the three options. 
 
I have decided to resign from the Department, and request to be released with the minimum
notice possible.
 
For your information I am hoping to obtain further temporary work in the APS for a few months.
 
Thank you once again.  I have greatly appreciated the opportunity to work in this foundation role
for the Department and ABF, that has allowed me to contribute to the health of patients and
staff, and to Australia’s national security.  I wish you all the best as you lead the organisations to
their next step in their evolution.
 
Regards
 

John
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